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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Year 7 Ecology Day 

 

This event is scheduled for Friday 15 July 2022. The day will involve all Year 7 students participating in 

activities that examine the environment, the flora and fauna and the human impact on our surroundings.  

 

Students will be working at Maldon’s Promenade and the academy field at our Mill Road Campus. 

 

Activities will include pond dipping, sweep netting, quadrat sampling, tree sampling, soil sampling and 

tree identification. The main activities will take place during periods 1-5. Lunch break will take place at 

Mill Road Campus as normal. 

 

For the day, students will need to ensure they bring sun cream (if it is a sunny day) and a filled water 

bottle to keep hydrated.  A wet weather jacket will be needed if the weather forecast is for rain. Students 

are required to wear full Plume PE kit on the day.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact me via the following email address: 

a.harwood@plume.essex.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 
Mr A. Harwood                                                    
Second in Science  
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